
  NORDIC CANCER UNION GRANT                                                                                                                    

 

 

The Nordic Cancer Union (NCU) provides funding to support and stimulate collaborative 

cancer research within the Nordic countries. Researchers working in two Nordic countries or 

more must be involved in the project. The research projects must have cancer relevance, be 

uniquely suited to be carried out within the Nordic countries, and the effect of collaboration 

should be synergistic.  

 

 

Grants are provided for one year. Further support for the project will require new applications. 

As a general rule, project funding can only be renewed twice; a project can obtain funding 

from NCU for a total of maximum three years. We recommend that researchers who have 

received grants for three years or more for the same project put forward applications for new 

(different) projects. Evaluation is made by a Nordic scientific committee.  

 

 

 

Application deadline 

September 1st, 2012 

 

 

Guidelines 

 

Before starting the application process, the applicant is obligated to read the NCU's guidelines 

for the application for and allocation process of NCU research grants in 2012. This 

information is found at our website. Our website specifies, among other things, guidelines for 

completion, requirements for various attachments, as well as conditions and obligations by 

allocation of NCU Grant. 

 

 

You can apply for the NCU Grant here 

 

Interested in more information? Please visit our website www.ncu.nu 

 

 

 

Questions 

E-mail: ncu@kreftforeningen.no  

NCU Research Administration 
 

https://nettsoknad.kreftforeningen.no/forskning/index.jsp?lang=en
http://www.ncu.nu/
mailto:ncu@kreftforeningen.no

